## BURKES PARK CAMP NEWS

Newsletter Week 3 July 14th-July 17th

## Weekly Recap

Hello Burkes Park community! We hope you all enjoyed Week 2 as much as we did! It was heartwarming to see so many campers embracing the joy of dancing, tiedying, and parachute games. For those who missed out on tie-dye, don't worry! We'll have another chance to finish on Monday, and we can't wait to see your creativity shine. Looking ahead, Week 3 is shaping up to be quite busy, but we're excited for all the fun we have in store! We're kicking off with The Grand Fallons show, which always brings us laughter and valuable recycling tips, reminding us how we can all contribute to our environment. Tuesday is Crazy Hat Day! We can't wait to see you all wearing your favorite, fun, or silly hats. Your spirit truly brightens up the park and makes our community feel even more connected. And as we round off the week with Camp Kindness Day, we're especially looking forward to sharing the theme "Our Superpower is Kindness." We have wonderful activities planned, and we believe it will be a meaningful day for everyone.



Get ready for some fun

Get ready for some fun

on Tuesday! Wear your

on Tuesday! hat and let's

craziest hat wild styles.

show off our wild styles.



Thank you for being part of such a positive and caring

Hey everyone! Just a quick reminder to be ready to chat with Mr. Ryan this week if you're signed up for the talent show! We're so excited to hear about all the amazing things you've been preparing. Whether you're planning to sing, dance, perform magic tricks, or show off any other cool talents, we can't wait to see you shine! Bring your ideas and anything you might need for your act. It's going to be a blast, and we know you'll make it a memorable experience for everyone!



## Reminders

We want to take a moment to sincerely thank everyone for their efforts in keeping the parking lot safe for all of us. We understand how crowded and hectic things can become during drop-off and dismissal, and we truly appreciate your cooperation in making the process a little smoother. Your patience and teamwork make a big difference! As we continue to prioritize safety, please remember to obey the traffic laws in the parking lot. We also encourage you to take care of yourselves—don't forget to bring your water bottle and towel, and be sure to have a nutritious breakfast before camp to keep your energy up. If you ever need help or assistance, please know that Miss Kevlyn and Mr. Jake are always there for you. We're looking forward to another week together, and we appreciate your commitment to our community!

